
Message from the Central CBAC Chair … Jim Lasher  
 
 
For the moment we encourage you to look to the 
recommendations in the CCBAC report as well as the 
dept's cbac reports and take them into consideration.  
 
During the May worksessions  we shared with you our 
support of people at risk and county proactive services 
focusing on prevention.  
 
If you meet on the 13th .... we plan to provide a few 
additional CBAC comments.   
 
 


